
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

                                                 DHL Cargo Plane Update  

 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (10 March, 2015) The engine for the DHL cargo plane 

that made an emergency landing at Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA) on 

Wednesday, 18 February arrived on Monday morning (9 March) onboard an IL-76 . 

 

The DHL cargo plane was travelling from Miami to Costa Rica when engine trouble forced 

the plane to land at ORIA.  The IL-76 spent approximately two hours in Grand Cayman 

while the replacement engine was unloaded and the defective engine was loaded onto 

the IL-76.  A crew of technicians were flown in specifically to remove the defective 

engine and install the replacement. The DHL cargo plane is expected to leave Cayman 

after the successful instillation and testing of the replacement engine is completed, this 

process should take a few days to complete. 

 

PHOTOS: 

Photo 1: Ilyushin II-76 Cargo plane parked at CIAA’s General Aviation Terminal 

Photo 2: The new engine for the DHL cargo plane. 
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